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NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            Contact:     Gail Krause, (714) 623-8940  
 
 

Attempt to Identify Suspect in Anaheim 
 
 
ANAHEIM, California (February 2, 2013) - On Saturday, February 2, at approximately 9:00 am a male subject 
approached a 14-year-old girl while she was jogging with her sister near the intersection of Cerritos Avenue 
and Gilbert Street in Anaheim. The subject groped the victim’s groin and buttocks then ran away. The victim 
and witness are able to positively identify the subject. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this suspect is asked to call Orange County Sheriff’s Department 
investigators at (714) 647-4067 or at (714) 628-7170.  Anonymous tips may also be submitted to Orange 
County Crime Stoppers at (714) TIP-OCCS. 
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